

Lynden Human Life is offering you free yard signs. Please choose one of the four options and call us at 360-201-5009. Pick up will be arranged.

Help us advertise for the innôcent unborn.



## Dear Fellow Pro-Lifers,

As we begin the new year, we quietly wait to hear the outcome of the Supreme Court hearing on the Mississippi case being challenged to uphold the 15 week abortion ban (abortions performed after 15 weeks).

We pray that after nearly 50 years of this barbaric decision, justice will be given and Roe v. Wade will no longer be the law of the land! Yet each state will still have to fight it's own battles and the war against the unborn continues across our land.

The decision will be made known at the end of June, the earliest.

"Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up."

Galatians 6:9 (NIV)

Continue the fight for doing what is right. *Thank you*, our dear readers, for supporting Lynden Human Life with your time, efforts and donations. God bless you!

Lynden Haman Life